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School Board Recognition Month 
January is School Board Recognition Month. 
CLK Elementary School would like to thank 
our School Board for their commitment and 
service to our school.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From left to right is Phyllis Locatelli, President; 
Jason Wickstrom, Vice President; Melanie Parker, 
Secretary; Daniel Zubiena, Treasurer; James 
Vertin, Trustee; Maria Campioni, Trustee; and 
Philip Halonen, Trustee.  

 
Records Day – No School 
There will be no school on Friday, January 
21st, due to records day. 
 
I Need To Stay Home If….. From The 
School Nurse      

 
 

 
NED Yo-Yo Sale 
Our school received NED’s Mindset Mission at 
no-cost because another school community 
has pay-if-forward to us. Now it’s our turn – 
you can help by purchasing a NED-messaged 
yo-yo and accessories. A yo-yo is both a 
mindset tool and tangible reminder of NED’s 
message. Never give up. Encourage others, Do 
your best. The sale will be in our elementary 
library January 17th-28th, before school and 
during library class. 
 
Kings Ticket Winners    
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